
  ATTACHMENT III 

From: Arzo Mehdavi  
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 1:43 PM 
To: Monica Davis <Monica.Davis@hayward-ca.gov> 
Cc: Evelyn Olivera <Evelyn.Olivera@hayward-ca.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Letter of resignation for CSC 
 
 
Hi Monica, Evelyn, and Miriam,  
 
I’m writing to you to inform you I am formally resigning from the Community Services Commission and 
that the December 2021 meeting will be my last meeting.  
 
I want to personally thank all three of you for your support over the years while I served on the 
commission. I have been fortunate in meeting you all and learning from each of you. You’ve helped 
shape who I have become and how I have served our community. Thank you again and I hope to stay in 
touch with you all. 
 
Sincerely, 
Arzo 

Sent from my iPhone 
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